
To: Christine Gallagher, Town Clerk 

 

From: James Hayden, First Selectman 

 

Re: Special Meeting of the Board of Selectmen 

 

Date: March 6, 2018 

 

The Special Meeting of the Board of Selectmen anticipated to be held at 6:30 pm on March 7, 

2018 has been cancelled due to a projected winter storm.  

 

A Special Meeting of the Board of Selectmen will be held at Town Hall on Monday, March 12, 

2018 at 8:30 am. 


